
 

February 2016 Newsletter 

Hello Slingshots Friends, 

Our Mission: Helping teens hit their target! We continue to work toward that mission with teens as they try to 

navigate the challenging teen years. Thank you for your interest in what is going on at Slingshots. I want to 

share with you some things that have been going on at Slingshots over the last couple of months in the lives of 

teens. Our mission at Slingshots is to help teens hit their target in life. We are helping teens in four areas: 

Spiritual guidance, education, vocational training and emotional support. The teen years are very challenging to 

navigate and Slingshots is a place where teens can get encouragement and guidance without being judged.  

Check out what has been happening in our vocational carpentry classes. Teens stay an extra hour every other 

Wednesday to learn some of the basics in carpentry.  

 

 



Education: When teens arrive at Slingshots after school they are asked “Do you have any homework?” and “do 

you need help?” It is nice to see teens doing homework and getting help when needed. We encourage good 

grades, doing homework and studying hard and we celebrate when teens are doing great in school.  

  

 

Items Needed 

I am often asked about our needs and so I thought I would share a list with you. Maybe you or your church would like to 

help provide for some of the following: 

1. Tool storage for all the vocational training carpentry tools 

2. Screen printing equipment for our vocational training screen printing 

3. Candy for the snack shop (pop, candy, chips, hot pockets) 

4. Cleaning supplies  

5. Laptops for school work  

 



 

Volunteers needed after school 

Please consider investing in the life of some teens at Slingshots. We will be open from 3:00 to 7:00 Monday to Friday. If 

you would like to volunteer for any of those hours please let us know. You can pick your hours and day of the week by 

going to www.slingshotschicago.com/volunteer. 

Financial Support 

We are so thankful for our monthly supporters who generously make donations to Slingshots mission of Helping Teens 

Hit Their Target in Life. God has also blessed us with one time gifts from generous people. We are still in need of support 

to continue this ministry as we make an impact on young teen lives in the city of Chicago. Would you consider joining out 

monthly supporters? Would you consider a onetime gift to Slingshots? We are a 501c3 non-profit organization and you 

can donate online at www.slingshotschicago.com/donate or send a check to the address below.   

 

Please pray that God will provide the needed funds. Slingshots depends on the generosity of 

people like you that want to see the teens of Chicago Hit Their Target In Life!  

Serving Him Together, 

Bob Anderson 

Director of Slingshots  
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